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Liz Cheney, daughter of former Vice President Dick Cheney, opposed Trump’s claim that
the 2020 election was stolen, was one of ten House Republicans who voted to impeach him,
and Wyoming Republicans booted her from the party in November 2021. She currently serves
on Nancy Pelosi’s biased Jan 6 committee. She is unpopular in her state and is facing a
GOP primary election in August. A left-wing progressive advertising agency, People
First, is promoting Liz Cheney to Democrat voters in the primary to keep her in office.
The website of People First indicates it is affiliated with far-left Democrat
organizations, such as President Biden’s campaign arm, Planned Parenthood, and Black
Lives Matter. It is unknown who is paying the group to push Democrats to vote for
Cheney.
A left-wing political advertising agency has reportedly begun promoting Rep. Liz Cheney
(R-WY) to Democrats in the Wyoming Republican primary.

The agency’s name is People First but was previously known as “Main Street One,”
according to the agency CEO’s LinkedIn page. The agency’s website indicates it
is affiliated with far-left Democrat organizations, such as President Biden’s campaign
arm, Planned Parenthood, and Black Lives Matter.

Under the agency’s former name, the pro-leftist group has received disbursements of
hundreds of thousands of dollars from radical organizations, Federal Election Commission
records show. Among those organizations are “Biden for President” and the Democratic
Senatorial Campaign Committee.

The agency has sent Wyoming residents emails detailing a project it is conducting to
defeat Cheney’s opponent Harriet Hageman, Breitbart News has learned. Hageman is a
Donald Trump-endorsed candidate and has a strong shot at defeating Cheney in the open
primary on August 16.

“We’re currently working on a new project in Wyoming, where we’re asking for people to
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explain why Liz Cheney is their ideal representative, regardless of their party
affiliation,” an email from People First to a Wyoming resident reads.

The email is another example of how Democrats are encouraging party members to vote for
Cheney in the open Republican primary. Wyoming rules allow Democrats to vote for
Republican primary candidates and vice versa.

“We know this isn’t an easy ask, but Donald Trump is supporting a candidate running
against Liz Cheney, and has said defeating her is his number one priority,” the email
continues. “We need your help explaining why a vote for Liz Cheney is a vote to preserve
democracy in this country.”

“If you’d be interested in helping me with this project, please let me know. I’d be
happy to chat via email, or 1-1, about all the details,” the email concludes.

Read full article here…

NY Mag:  
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